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I am writing in support of SB916. Oregon is a livable and beautiful state because of 

the workers who keep our communities clean, children educated, and shelters 

staffed. I have seen firsthand how employers slow contract negotiations to force 

union workers to strike for better working conditions. Providence nurses are fighting 

for patient safety and teachers negotiate for more student support in their contracts. 

As a constituent, I not only support the fight for worker power, but implore my 

representatives to support SB916 because our unions are fighting to make hospitals, 

schools, and our streets safer for all Oregonians. 


